[image: image1.jpg]


[image: image1.jpg]

NEWS RELEASE
WOOD COUNTY PARKS & FORESTRY
January 24, 2018 - 9:45 am

Sandra Green, Wood County Snowmobile/ATV Coordinator, has announced that the trails maintained by the Bakerville Sno Rovers Snowmobile Club in the Marshfield area, will open at 8:00 am on Saturday, January 27, 2018. 
In Wood County, this trail system is the only one opening at this time. Please review the map online at our website to see where this trail runs. All other snowmobile trails in Wood County will remain closed until further notice due to inadequate snow coverage. 
As always, USE CAUTION!

Wood County snowmobile trails are subject to periodic and unexpected closures. For updates on recent closures or openings or if you have any questions, please feel free to contact the Parks & Forestry Office at (715) 421-8422 or e-mail us at parks@co.wood.wi.us or “Like” us on Facebook at “Wood County Parks & Forestry Department”.

Sandra Green
Wood County Parks & Forestry Office Supervisor Snowmobile/ATV Trail Coordinator


Wood County River Block, 111 W. Jackson Avenue, Wisconsin Rapids, WI 54495

Telephone (715) 421-8422     Facsimile (715) 421-8534 

https://www.co.wood.wi.us/Departments/Parks or find us on Facebook


